
 

 

 

 

Friday 8th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Night Owls Visit – Friday 22nd March 2024 

To support children’s learning as part of Science Week, the Night Owls team will be visiting 

Park Hill Infant School on Friday 22nd March. They will be holding a Bird of Prey demonstration, 

involving a talk about the birds and a flying display session.  

There is no charge for the visit to the school and children will be given the opportunity to have 

their photograph taken with one of the owls.   

Please note that only children with consent for photographs to be taken by an External Provider 

will have their photo taken by the Night Owls team. For further information or to check if you 

have given consent for External Providers to photograph your child, please contact the school 

office.   

You may choose to purchase a photograph of your child with an owl. There is no obligation to 

purchase a photograph. The Night Owls team will not collect any names when photographing 

children. Photographs will not be used for marketing by Night Owls. Photographs will be 

assigned a code for processing, and proofs will be sent to the school to send out to parents/ 

carers with an order form to be returned to the school if you wish to make a purchase. A price 

list will be included on the order form. Please do not send in any money on the day of the visit 

– payment will be collected by the Night Owls team with the return of the order form to the 

school office.     

If you have any queries, please speak to the school office.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Sockalingam  

Science Lead 


